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Closing Ceremony Auction Baskets

As part of our Closing Ceremony we are planning a Silent Auction
of gift baskets and need your generous support. We are in
need of single item donations or entire baskets.

Previous baskets donated had the following themes:

Italian Dinner
Dessert
Going to the Movies
Elegant Eating
Goya
Chocolate
Seawolf's Market

Family Night

Make one of these, or one of your own design. Donations are
needed by Friday, October 26, 2012 and can be dropped off at
Office of Diversity & Affirmative Action (ODAA)

201 Admin Building

For more information, you can contact:
Heliana.mejia-scherl@stonybrook.edu or 632-6186.

This auction is made possible with your contributions.
Thank you for your donations.




